

July 10, 2025

Township of North Kawartha Attn: Kelly Picken, Deputy Clerk 280 Burleigh Street, PO Box 550 Apsley, ON KOL 1A0

Dear Ms. Picken, and the Township of North Kawartha staff and council,

Please accept my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of \$114.00 from the proceeds of your recent fundraising lunch in support of reimagining healthcare at Peterborough Regional Health Centre.

We're incredibly grateful for the dedication and effort that you put into making this event a success! Please know that your support to this cause is having a meaningful difference in the lives of the many individuals and families who rely on PRHC for care.

With the support of donors like you, we will fund state-of-the-art technology, fuel innovation, introduce new lifesaving services, and attract the best and brightest minds in healthcare to our region. Your fundraising efforts help ensure our family, friends, and neighbours can access world class care, close to home.

Thank you for helping us reimagine health and care at PRHC. We are deeply grateful for your generosity and trust in our organization and look forward to sharing more about the impact of your gift over the coming months.

With gratitude,

Lesley Heighway President & CEO PRHC Foundation